
411 S.W. 2nd Avenue
Suite 200

Portland, OR  97204
503-548-2797

info@progparty.org
May 17, 2017

Oregon Progressive Party
Position on Bill at 2017
Session of Oregon Legislature:

 HB 3274 A:  Oppose

Dear Committee:

The Oregon Progressive Party opposes supports this bill, which expands an exemption from
public records law of records of Office of Small Business Assistance and directs office to
maintain specified records confidentially.

Exemptions to the public records should be created only where actually needed.  We see no
need for this exemption.
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